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Kansas State University Faculty Senate Meeting
October 14,1997 3:30 p.m. Big 12 Room, K-State Union

Present: D. Anderson, P. Anderson, Aramouni, Baker, Barkley, Bissey, Briggs, Brigham,
Campbell, Chamey, Clegg, Conrow, Dawes,



web page (http://www.ksu.edu/facsen/policies/quest.htm). Mr. Hansen asked that faculty
contact one of



ImplementationTask Force by a mailvote in the first two weeks ofJuly 1997.



Faculty AfiFairs will look into legislationto bar such actions by the
Administration.

b. The dean ofone college effected the merger oftwo departments within that
college against the wishes ofthe faculty in one of







presented, on Junea structure with the two departments divided into three units fora 3-year trial period.Among the problems seen by FSCOUP is that any reorganization which affects other units orcolleges must, according to appendixNbe monitored byFSCOUP. This reorganization would affect departments in Agriculture and Arts andSciences. Although a memberFSCOUP was present at the meetings, it was in the rolea department member, not as a FSCOUP representative. Changesthis sort can bedetrimental to faculty and their work,Krstic and Fenwick sent letters tothe CollegeHuman Ecology asking for a moratorium on the change pending review anddue process. Letters from the Provost, Dean Stowe, and the Chairthe Human EcologyCollege Committee on Planninghave arrived. They indicate that the process will be restartedaccording to thestated that the two departments have formed three units and that thefacultyare continuing
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ShortTerm



Report on Process ofReorganization
in Human Ecology prepared for

FSCOUP by Dr. Kathy Grunewald

Outline ofEvents

Proposed Reorganization; Depts FN and HRIMD
College ofHuman Ecology

10/6/97
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This outline replaces the previous draftdiscussed in Faculty Affairs of Faculty Senate on 9/2/97. It was prepared by
KathyGrunewald (1996-97 COOP Chair, College of Human Ecology), who incorporated writtencomments submitted by
FN and HRIMDfaculty and staff. It was then reviewed by three FN faculty: Robert Reeves (FS-Faculty




